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 April 5, 2010
Craig Kallsen, Farm Advisor


Citrus, Subtropical Horticulture, Pistachios


(661) 868-6221

[image: image2.jpg]7]
o)
wv
|
wﬂw_ w
=S
& 7
5|5
w = ® Q
| (a e 210
" e (@)
\Wﬂu A4 s N
® a. ul| X
ﬁU: | rkxlzlm R E
=== g g - ¢ K
~ (S <
[S= | N N
- el M
Z < X g O
< 5 =
S = O <| w
= | <Z| B
< of oJ | LU
™ B _.nw w|( w
N~ Y| >
P W S| =
= 5l <
) wO|h
@ > m m
@ <
= o240
- [ <]
w .
,\\l i _W‘v‘ < e
T% ﬂcwm .\Qﬁﬂw_ “mE
H.YH“\M —!M.F -
=4





Plan to attend the annual Kern Spring Citrus Meeting Tuesday, April 20th from 1:00 to 4:30 p.m. at the U.C. Extension Office at 1031 S. Mt. Vernon Avenue in Bakersfield.  Topics include relationships between citrus yield, fruit size and pruning, citrus pests, new citrus rootstocks and cultivars, major fungal root rots of citrus and their control, and factors associated with early fruit maturity in citrus.  Speakers include Dr. Beth Grafton-Cardwell, Dr. Mikeal Roose, Dr. Akif Eskalen and Farm Advisor Craig Kallsen.  One hour of pest control advisor or private grower continuing education credit will be available.
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